Starke County Amateur Radio Club 

The January meeting was held on the 18th at the American Legion Post in North Judson.  There were 14 members present.

Discussion was on the attendance of John, KA4HWX at the Local Emergency Planning Commission and EMA meeting to which he sits on both boards.
LEPC wants the RACES group to conduct an exercise this summer. The scenario will be all power and communications is knocked out in the county.

RACES members will be stationed at various points to cover for County facilities.

RACES involvement was discussed and John, being the RACES Officer for the County, solicited members to join RACES.

Training will be scheduled in the future to insure that all members know their role in the RACES scheme of things.

Levi stated that Navy Mars would be checking into the RACES Test on Saturday.  John would be checking in as the RACES Officer for Starke County.

13 individuals in attendance signed up to be part of RACES.

The EMA Director is still not to keen on the idea of having Amateur Radio Operators doing communication. The only positive thing he said was that yes hams need to be here and ready, but must likely will never be used as ambulances will be stationed around county to relay messages to who ever needs them.

It was mentioned that the ARRL was publishing that the R&O would be published on the 24th. This means on Feb 23rd the no Morse requirement would go into effect.

Tony, W9AL told about the Winter Field Day he participated in and said he may several contacts before tearing everything down and going back inside.

It was mentioned by John that everyone must remember to call in and have the utility company come out and check the location of underground pipes before digging. The pipeline Company put on program at the LPEC showing how bad gas pipeline explosions are when someone hits one.

Next meeting is February 15th. 

